
From: Abel Gorchein  
Sent: 16 July 2021 16:29 
To: Tom Little  
Cc: Nick Bell; Planning 
Subject: 2021/3165/T 
 
Dear Tree Officer, 
 
I write to urge you to protect this willow tree in a Conservation Area. 
 
It is a beautiful tree. It enhances the local environment by its presence not only above the ground 
but also below it. It makes a positive contribution to the maintenance of the water table, already 
critically endangered by the earlier removal of 9 other significant trees.  This is the last of the 10: Let 
it live!, please. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Abel Gorchein 
 


